Daily Bulletin November 22, 2019

Upcoming:

11-27 Minimum Day

Students:

- 1. Attention 8th graders: Do you want to leave something to a 7th grader? Your sense of humor? Your jersey number? Your style? Pick up an 8th grade will form in the office, or see Mr. Dempsey in room 53 before or after school. 8th grade wills are FREE and will be accepted on a first-come, first-served basis. Hurry! Pick up your will form, fill it out, and turn it in to Mr. Dempsey in room 53 before or after school. What will your La Loma legacy be?
- 2. The library is open this week. If you are finished with your books, please return them.
- 3. The 1st Quarter Ineligibility List is posted in classrooms and in the case across from the Office. Your chance to "**petition**" off the list will run through Wednesday, November 27th. Petition Forms may be picked up in the office before and after school, or during your lunch time. Completed forms need to be turned back into the office by 3:00 on Wednesday, November 27th.